
 

         

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our collection this year at our 

annual Carol Service. We raised £122.00 which will go towards Wellbeing 

Resources for our pupils. 

VOTING FOR NI EDUCATION AWARDS 

Hollybank has been nominated for Best 

School for the upcoming Families First NI 

Education awards.  

If you would like to vote for us and leave a 

comment, please go to: 

www.familiesfirstawards.com 

You then click on Families First Education 

Awards where you can then select Hollybank 

to vote. 

Transfer Results – P7 Pupils 

Results for the AQE test will be posted to 

homes on 25th January. The application 

process for Post-Primary school placements 

will then begin. 

We will endeavour to guide you through 

the process should you need any advice.  

Please contact the school office for an 

appointment if you would like to speak to 

someone about this process. 

If you are 

interested in 

becoming a 

Parent 

Governor, 

please contact 

the school 

office. 

Advance Notice 

Parent/Teacher 

Consultations will take 

place week beginning 10th 

February between 1pm-

3pm. 

Details will follow. 

ALL children will finish 

school at 1pm this week. 

Family Connections Essential Skills Number  

Family Connections are running an Essential Skills Number course at NRC for any parent 

who may be interested. There are only a few spaces left, so if you are interested please call 

Karen Byrne (Family Connections Project Worker): 07738119766.  

The course will be at NRC every Wednesday for 12 weeks starting tomorrow –Wednesday 

22nd January.  (9.30am -12.30pm). Spaces will be given on a first come first served basis! 

Wow Word Competition  -

Winning Sentence 

Mrs Campfield thinks it’s 

necessary to have chocolate! 

By Sofia Dickey P6 
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SCHOOL CLOSURE 

School is CLOSED on Monday 27th January’20 for staff training. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 


